
GIRLS MAKE TECH WITH
Use science, technology, engineering and math to care for the people you love

Saturday, March 4 2023 – 10:00 AM to 2:30 PM

Isbell Middle School, Santa Paula

Event is free of charge.
Capacity is limited.
Lunch will be provided.

Register today at
www.ieee-bv.org/stem

Girls in middle school (grades 5-8) will become

scientists and  engineers for a day. They can

choose  from workshops on chemistry, circuits,

solar energy,  gravity, programming, or sound; with

a focus on how these technologies can be used to

help their friends, families, and community.

PLEASE NOTE
● Doors open at 9:30 AM.

● Enter on Harvard Blvd. Additional parking
is available on 4th Street.

● Questions? Contact
stem2023@ieee-bv.org


